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As part of the settlement by which the Church of England agreed to the ordination of women as bishops in 2014, it agreed to an ombudsman-

style procedure by which those with concerns about the operation of the new arrangements could appeal to an Independent Reviewer.

In October last year the Archbishops of Canterbury and York appointed Sir Philip Mawer as the Independent Reviewer in relation to resolving

disputes arising from the operation of the House of Bishops' Declaration.
Sir Philip's report on All Saints, Cheltenham is published today.

Further details on the work of the Independent Reviewer can be found in House of Bishops section of the website.
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